
NOTICE OF SFY 2022 SENIOR ACCESS PROGRAM (SAP) FUNDING 

AVAILABILITY 

Alaska Housing Finance Corporation (AHFC) announces the availability funding for eligible 

applicants (non-profit organizations, municipalities and/or Regional Housing Authorities) to 

administer AHFC’s Senior Housing Accessibility Modification Program (SAP). The SFY2022 

Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) for the SAP in the amount of $750,000 is made available 

through the State of Alaska. 

This is not a solicitation for interested seniors.  Interested seniors must apply directly to SAP 

Grantees for accessibility modification assistance. 

 

Successful Senior Access Program Grantees will provide and administer grants to senior 

households (individuals 55 years or older) to make needed accessibility modifications to their 

owner-occupied or rented dwellings.   

 

Applying for SAP funding is a two (2) step process. Applicants must (1) register for the online 

application system by submitting a Notice of Intent to Apply form, and (2) submit an Application 

using the online application system.  Applicants will NOT be eligible to apply for SAP funding 

unless they have submitted a Notice of Intent to Apply form by the 4:30 p.m. (Anchorage time) on 

August 27, 2021.   

 

Step (1):  To submit Applications through the online system, AHFC must first receive a 

Notice of Intent to Apply Form for the online system by 4:30 p.m. (Anchorage time) on 

August 27, 2021. Electronic Notice of Intent to Apply forms should be emailed to Andy 

Petroni at apetroni@ahfc.us.  

 

Step (2):  Completed Applications must be submitted through the online application system 

by October 29, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. Anchorage time. 

 

 Telefax or hard copy forms will not be accepted.  Forms delivered to an incorrect AHFC address 

or received after the deadline will not be eligible to apply and will not be considered for funding.   

 

For more information on the SAP or for help obtaining Intent to Apply forms via the internet, 

please visit https://www.ahfc.us/pros/grants/service-assistance-grants/senior-access-program-sap/ 

or contact: 
 

Andy Petroni, Planner II 

apetroni@ahfc.us 

Alaska Housing Finance Corporation 

4300 Boniface Parkway,  

PO Box 101020, Anchorage, AK 99510-1020 

907-330-8275 or 1-800-478-2432 (toll-free statewide) 
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